Light House Of Faith
Valentine Family Fellowship Dinner

On February 9, 2025
After Sunday Morning Service

It will be a Pot Luck Dinner
Please bring a Main Dish, Drink and Dessert
Garden Salad and Macaroni Salad
will be provided

Kindly bring all Hot Foods in a Crock Pot

Please come and join us for some Great Food and
Fellowship and be Blessed.

If you have any questions please see or call me
Jean Benjamin at 1-401-658-0217 or
Lore Gambuto at 1-401-233-3595



